
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Eastway Primary School 
Rossall Road  

Moreton 
Wirral  

CH46 8TA 
 
     

Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris 

 

:   0151 677 1235  

:  schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk 

:  eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk 

 

 
Bringing Learning to Life 

Tuesday 10th May 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Stage 1 Assessments 

Dear Year 2 Families, 

As previously shared at the Meet the Teacher evening, it is coming up to the time of the 

year when Year 2 children will be assessed as they come to the end of their Key Stage 1 

learning journey.  

These will start from Monday 16th May and take place over two weeks. It is important that 

your child attends school every day, on time and ready to learn. 

Your children may not even know that they are doing tests! We keep it very relaxed and 

close to what they would normally be doing in class and with seating and adults that they 

are used to.  

Our teachers know your children best and what they are capable of, they use these tests to 

help them to understand what your children have learned and remembered. They will use 

what they know about your children, how they perform in class and lessons throughout the 

year, their completed work in their books etc.  

Miss Dalby is very experienced in leading these tests in school and with such young children. 

Our children flourish with the opportunity to shine and show us what they can do. We take 

pride as a school on developing our children beyond reading, writing and maths and 

celebrate every child regardless of their ability to perform in tests! They are loved, nurtured 

and exposed to a wide range of learning and social experiences both inside and outside the 

classroom.  

The results of these end of Key Stage Assessments will be sent home with your child’s end 

of year report. If you have any questions, please do talk to us and let us know how we can 

support and reassure you.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Morris 

 


